

Submission on the Forestry and Wood Processing Industry Transformation Plan

Submission Template
Please enter your responses, and then email it as an attachment forestrywoodprocessingitp@mpi.govt.nz  or send it to Forestry and Wood Processing Industry Transformation Plan consultation, Te Uru Rākau – New Zealand Forest Service, PO Box 2526, Wellington 6140, New Zealand.
Submissions are due by 30 September, 2022. 
        

Key information

Name of submitter/organisation: 
Key contact email: 
Key contact phone:
Note that all, part, or a summary of your submission may be published on this website. Most often this happens when we issue a document that reviews the submissions received.
People can also ask for copies of submissions under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA). The OIA says we must make the content of submissions available unless we have good reason for withholding it. Those reasons are detailed in sections 6 and 9 of the OIA.
If you think there are grounds to withhold specific information from publication, make this clear in your submission or contact us. Reasons may include that it discloses commercially sensitive or personal information. However, any decision MPI makes to withhold details can be reviewed by the Ombudsman, who may direct us to release it.
Submission
Please find below suggested headings for your submission
Vision of the Plan



Key Change proposed by the Plan


Challenges identified in the Plan



Opportunities identified in the Plan



Goals of the Plan


 
Priority Area 1: Growing sustainable forests for our future



Priority Area 2: Modernising and expanding the wood processing sector 



Priority Area 3: Growing and diversifying domestic and export markets 



Priority Area 4: Improving system settings for a thriving sector



Partnership and Implementation 
